
WEBSITE REPORT 

March 18, 2024 

1. In the month of February we had 4,078 views of the website, 
this is almost the same as the 4,309 views in January 2024.  Total 
visitors to the website was 1,356 which is up from 1,281.  The 
highest number of views last month were: 

• Home 
• Names and Images GC Poll 
• Script/Slides 
• Contact list 
• Tony A’s 12 Steps 

The views listed above are for the month of February 2024. 

2. Posts added to site in the last 30 days are Group Coloring 8 
and the 2024 Ballot Proposals. 

3. Added an easy-to-find “mod” page (had138 views since added) 
to the Script and Slides pop-out menu and also updated the dates 
for April and May’s room host training dates. An old training 
document was deleted and will be replaced by an updated training 
document very soon by our Service Secretary Kate. 

4. Multiple spam comments are coming in and it is recommended/
requested that the Akismet Anti-Spam protection be paid $167.40 
as well as the WPform Basic $49.99 ( believe these are lapsed 
just need paid). 

Continue to meet weekly with website administrator and I plan to 
stand in for the WebServant service position at the next SMR 
group nomination/election. 



Finally, we are still looking for technical minded volunteers to 
serve on an ACA Morning Website committee. If you are 
interested, please send me a private chat or email me at 
smrstaciw.nc@gmail.com 


	March 18, 2024

